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Student Notification

Commencement of 4th and 6th Semester Classes.

Dear Students,

We hope this notice finds you refreshed and rejuvenated after the winter break. As we

prepare to reopen the college on 15'h of February, 2025. We are excited to announce that

r.grtu, classes for 4th and 6ih semester students will commence on 15th of February, 2025.

As *e begin this new term, let us remember the importance of punctuality, sincerity, and

dedication in all that we do. Your commitment to being on time and staying focused will

not only'enhance your academic experience but also lay a strong foundation for success

in college and beyond. Remember, dedication to your studies is the key to achieving your

goals. Embrace each day with enthusiasm and determination and you will see the results

of your hard work.

Copy to the:

1. All ltlotice Board.
2. Officefile.
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